

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

VILLAGE OF SKOKIE 5127 OAKTON STREET SKOKIE, ILLINOIS 60076

ALBERT J. SMITH

June 27, 1978

Kitchener-Waterloo Skokie Support Committee P.O. Box 867 Waterloo, Ontario N2J 4C3

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the residents of the Village of Skokie and their elected officials, I wish to extend to you our sincere and heartfelt appreciation for your expression of solidarity in our recent ordeal.

The outpouring of support and understanding from thousands of persons, in this country and abroad, will be an unforgettable memory for us. The spirit of brotherhood exemplified by your kindness has greatly enriched this community. Truly, Goodness shall triumph over evil.

At the regular meeting of the Board of Trustees of June 26, 1978, your message to the people of Skokie was made part of the permanent record of history of this Village; and it will always have a lasting place in our hearts.

Sincerely,

Albert J. Smith

Senta

6/2

Memo to:

William Siegel Village Clerk

From:

E. J. Moore

Recording Secretary

Date:

June 27, 1978

Subject:

Ads in Support of Skokie's Position toward Nazi Demonstrations

On May, June 26, 1978 the following statements supporting the Village were presented and are to be acknowledged:

Ministerial Fellowship of the Palm Beaches

Kitchener-Waterloo, Ontario

B'Nai Brith Emes Lodge, No. 67, Springfield Central Ill. Jewish Federation Rockford Jewish Community Relations Council Springfield Jewish Community Relations Council and Springfield Jewish Federation

Christian Friends of Israel, Clear Lake, Iowa and Christian-Israel Friendship League from Paradise, California.

Two additional ads were included in the Mayor's file on this subject. However, they should be brought up at the July 3rd meeting.

They are: Campus Christian Ministry & Temple Beth Israel, Univ. of Oregon and from the Citizens of the San Francisco Bay Area.

€.3.M.M.